
 

Robert Cipriano Scholarship 
 
This Scholarship was established in honor of a dear friend of our school 
district – Mr. Robert Cipriano.  For Bob athletics was always a vital 
component in a child’s educational experience and this fund was 
established to keep that memory alive in the minds of our students.  
Taking the top student who exemplifies this in their life is a way to 
encourage health & wellness as a lifestyle.  Below are the requirements 
that will need to be fulfilled in order for a student to be considered for 
this scholarship.   
 

◊ A $500 scholarship will be awarded to a boy or girl from each  
high school (Dearborn, Fordson & Edsel Ford). 

◊ Student must have participated in at least one full season of Cross 
Country, Track, Softball, or Baseball during any of their four years 
of high school (varsity status not required) 

◊ Student must have a minimum GPA of 2.8 or higher (transcript) 
◊ Letter of acceptance to a college or university 
◊ Student must submit a 500 word essay on how athletics has played 

a part or helped to make them a better student 
◊ Referral letter from a coach, teacher or administrator of the 

school they attend 
 
 
Please submit the application packet by no later than April 30, 2016.
You can mail in your packet to the address below, or email it to 
dbnedfoundation@dearbornschools.org.  
 
Please mail in the application packet to: 
   Dearborn Education Foundation (DPSEF) 
   ATTN: Cipriano Scholarship 
   18700 Audette, Rm. 2 
   Dearborn, MI 48124 
 
Finalists and their guest from each school will be invited to attend  

Michigan, 600 Town Center Drive, Dearborn, MI 48126.
DPSEF’s honors dinner held this year on May 25, 2016 at Edward Village

Community & Performing Arts Center

. 
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